From: Wearmouth, Ann

To: Martha Hynson -MDE- (martha.hynson@maryland.gov)
Cc: Johnson, Walter

Subject: GenOn CCR - Westland Assessment Monitoring Program
Date: Tuesday, June 12, 2018 6:22:47 PM

Martha, This e-mail is meant to notify MDE that there has been a statistically significant increase
over background levels for some groundwater constituents listed in Appendix Il at the Westland Ash
Storage Facility. An Assessment Monitoring Program has been established as described in 257.95.
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding this notification. Regards, -a

Ann Wearmouth
Senior Environmental Engineer
240-299-3378 (c)
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